
 
 
 

April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable David E. Price     The Honorable Mario Diaz- Balart  

Chairman       Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations,     Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing and Urban   Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing and Urban 

Development       Development  

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515       Washington, DC 20515  

 

 

Dear Chair and Ranking Member: 

  

Pursuant to the processes outlined by the U.S. House Committee on Appropriations and the U.S. House of 

Representatives, I am requesting funding for the “Southern Streams Health and Wellness Center” in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Mary Harvin Transformation Center Community Development Corporation 

located at 1701 N. Chester Street, Baltimore, MD 2121.  

 

The proposed $5,000,000 would be used “to provide health and wellness through employment, early childhood 

education, physical and nutritional parity and mental healthcare to an underserved community in east Baltimore. This 

project serves as one of the anchor projects of the East Baltimore Revitalization Plan adopted by the City of Baltimore 

Planning Department in September of 2018.” 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

 

     Sincerely, 

               
     Kweisi Mfume 

     Member of Congress 

 


